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Harford County Collects Nearly 1,700 Pounds of Medicines for National Prescription Drug Take Back Day 

 

BEL AIR, Md., (Oct. 26, 2021) - Harford County collected a total of 1,693 pounds of medicines for safe disposal 

on National Prescription Drug Take Back Day, Saturday, October 23, 2021. Year-to-date, county residents have 

dropped off a total of 4,964 pounds of unwanted drugs to keep them from being misused and harming the 

environment.  

 

Officials at 220 S. Main Street in Bel Air, one of several drop off locations for National Prescription Drug Take 

Back Day. Pictured from left, Harford County Senior Deputy Jody Nickoles, DEA Supervisory Special Agent 

Andrew J. Biniek III, Harford County Sheriff Jeffrey R. Gahler, County Executive Barry Glassman, DEA Special 

Agent Joe Rosati, Simon Ballard, Harford County Office of Drug Control Policy. 
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